
 

 
Original Date: June 8, 2023 | Revised Date: June 8, 2023  

Early Learning Division | Approved for distribution by Jason Wettstein, Communications Director 
 

Example Newsletter Copy - English 

 

Finally! Affordable, Accessible Child Care. 
 

If it sounds too good to be true, it’s not. 

Washington State has expanded access to affordable, high-quality child care for families and 
parents who are students. The cost is no more than $165 a month, and signing up is as easy as 
1–2–3.  

Just go to dcyf.wa.gov/childcare. First, see if you qualify. Second, apply for assistance. And 
third, find a licensed provider. It’s that easy! 

There’s even over-the-phone help with the application process in multiple languages. Just call 
(844) 626-8687. And once approved, you’re good for the entire year. 

If you still don’t believe it’s true, take two minutes to check out dcyf.wa.gov/childcare.  

Finally! Affordable, accessible child care. 
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